
Dear Parents,
Northridge Elementary School is partnering with our neighbor-
hood Macey’s, Grocery Store, on 800 north and State Street, in 
their School Cents program. Our school will receive 1% of all 
purchases you spend throughout the entire year up to $10,000 
total earnings. This is a great way to earn money for our school 
buying groceries we would buy anyway.

What do you need to do to participate?

Our school’s faculty and volunteers will be at the local Macey’s bagging groceries talking School 
Cents and connecting Macey’s Perks accounts. Our school will earn an additional one percent of 
all purchases made that day even if they are not participating in our program. So make sure to mark 
your calendar and plan to do your shopping that day to help us earn bonus money. 

Our School Cents Day is:
Saturday, December 5th, 2015 

at the Orem Macey’s on 800 North and State St.   

BOUNS MONEY!!!!   
SCHOOL CENTS DAY!


